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Achieve and Believe, Care and Share, Safe and Secure, Enjoy Together 

Attendance for second week of term 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 

(Not in full time) 97.7% 95.8% 94.9% 99.7% 

Fantastic attendance figures for second week back in school. This gave us a whole school 

attendance of 97%. 

Please continue to support your child in attending school as much as possible. However, we 

fully support you in keeping them at home should they show or develop symptoms 

such as persistent cough, temperature or loss of taste/smell, they should remain at 

home and a Covid-19 test arranged.  

Thank you for your ongoing support! 

 
Well done to our FANTASTIC children in Nursery and Reception who have joined us this 
week. We are so impressed at how well they have settled into our new routines and enjoyed 
their time in school. As from next week, all Reception children will attend school for full days.  
 
Parking outside of school  
A polite reminder- please do not park on double yellow lines for the interest of keeping 
everyone safe. Please can parents and carers refrain from using the staff car park for 
dropping off or collecting? Many thanks. 
 
Star of The Week Assemblies 
As from next week, Years 1-4 will have a weekly class assembly led by Mrs Bennett where 
‘Star of The week’ certificates will be given out and any children with birthdays will receive a 
sticker and a song! We will try to share video clips with families via Class Dojo so you can 
feel part of our celebration! Mrs Saleh will organise her own class assembly during this first 
term to allow the children to settle in.  
 
Congratulations to Mrs Walsh! 
We are delighted to announce the exciting birth of Mr and Mrs Walsh’s beautiful daughter, 
Mary Grace. Mary Grace was born on 27th August weighing a very healthy 8lbs 12. We all 
send our love and congratulations to them.  
 
Visit from Ian Levy 
We are looking forward to welcoming our local MP, Ian Levy to SSFS on Friday 25th 
September. Ian will spend time across the day speaking with the staff and children about life 
back in school and our recent developments.  
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